September 19, 1962

Dr. D. W. Winnicott

87 Cheslter Square /
London S.W. 1, England
Dear Doct nicott:

I was sorry to read in your letter which Dr. Williams
forwarded to me that you are anxious about arrange-
ments which might be exhausting to you during your
stay in Los Angeles. I assure you that nothing of
the kind was planned by anyone having anything to do
with arrangements.

However, we understand and respect your desire for rest
and privacy, and of course I cancelled arrangements

for the proposed dinner on Tuesday with members of the
Education Committee.

May I again assure you that we are very much looking
forward to your visit.

Cordially yours,

Lawrence J. Friedman, M.D.
Chairman, Education Committee
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